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WELCOME BACK FROM BREAK! 

PARENTS, STUDENTS AND FACULTY WELCOME TO ANOTHER 

GREAT WEEK HERE AT VALLEY VIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL! 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF IMPORTANT UPCOMING EVENTS. 

THIS WEEK… 

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS PLAY 

Come see the amazing 

Valley View students 

perform in the 

Christmas play, North 

Pole 

Exposure!  December 

8th and 9th in the 

Valley View cafetorium 

at 5:00 PM and 6:30 

PM.    No tickets 

required for this free 

performance.   

 

 

 

YEARBOOKS 

The deadline to buy a yearbook is December 17th.  The cost is 
$10.00 and can be paid at the finance office.  We accept cash, 
checks, or cards.  This item is not available for online 

 This week: 

- School Play 12/8-12/9 

- 12/10-  Design a 

Christmas Ornament in 

the Library 

Upcoming 

- School Christmas Play 

December 8th & 9th Shows 

at 5:00 PM & 6:30 PM 

Both days! 

 

  

 

 

 



purchase.  Many of you purchased one when you did online registration, if you don't remember, 
please log onto www.myschoolfees.com and check your purchase history.  If you have further 
questions, please contact the finance office at 801-609-2795 ext. 2 or 
email christine.beardall@nebo.edu 

TRY YOUR HAND AT DESIGN! 

 

CLASS CHANGES 

Requests for changes to the student schedule may be 

submitted from December 17 through January 10.  Changes 

will be considered on a space available basis.  It is important to 

understand that all students are fully scheduled for the entire 

year based on their original requests, therefore, most classes 

are already at capacity.  Submitting a request to change a class 

does not guarantee that the change can be made.  All 

completed changes will be reflected on the Infinite Campus 

Portal.   1) Look at the current schedule and identify the class 

period of the requested change.  2) Consult the master schedule document for possible alternative classes in the 

appropriate class period.  3) Complete the request form, between December 17th and January 

10th, including at least one replacement class to add for each request.   

A MESSAGE FROM THE UTAH COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

The Utah County Health Department has asked us to share the following information (see attached flyer): 

The Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine has received approval for the 5-11 age group!  We will soon have 

appointments available at our Provo, AF, and Payson vaccination site by appointment only. Sign up 

at HealthEvents.UtahCounty.Gov or call the helpline at 801-851-4357. 
  

http://www.myschoolfees.com/
mailto:christine.beardall@nebo.edu
http://healthevents.utahcounty.gov/


You can also reach out to your pharmacy and pediatrician for a vaccine (vaccines.gov). 
  
Please contact the Health Department or your family physician with any questions you may have about these 

vaccinations. 

 

 

CONTACT US 

1044 East and 340 South,  Salem UT 84653 

Phone: (801) 609-2795 | Fax: 801-609-2794 

http://vaccines.gov/

